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805 Central Expressway South 

Suite 200 

Allen, Texas 75013 

 

Phone 972-908-4415 

Fax 214-383-2737 

Email: kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 

 

October 9, 2012 

 

 

 

Mr. Dave Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Subject:  CONTRACT NO. 1441 ICB - Revised 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (“Frontier”) submits for filing a revision to Contract No. 1441 

ICB filed on September 20, 2012 in Docket No. UT-121541.  The rate for the service has been revised on 

the schedule attached to the contract.  No other revisions have been made to the contract.  An updated 

essential terms and conditions exhibit is included to reflect the revised rate.  The cost study included with 

the original filing is still applicable.  

 

Frontier respectfully requests to replace the contract and essential terms and conditions exhibit originally 

filed with the attached revised documents.  The company is still requesting an effective date of October 

26, 2012 for this contract. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this contract, please call me at 972-908-4415. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kim Douglass 

Manager – Regulatory Affairs 

 

Enclosures 

RECEIVED SEP. 21, 2012 WA. UT. & TRANS. COMM. ORIGINAL UT-121541
SUB 10/9/12
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